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As a first step to learning how we can prevent further harms from COVID-19, I asked the Welsh Government Technical Advisory Group to examine the first wave of the pandemic. They have drawn some conclusions that could help to limit harm in Wales and the wider UK during future waves of this virus. In line with our commitment to publish TAG advice, it can be found here: 

https://gov.wales/technical-advisory-group-examining-deaths-wales-associated-covid-19
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